
 

 

March Newsletter Mrs.Olivia’s 3’s 
Dear Parents, 

 

We have finished our 2nd month of 
the new year and only have a few 
months left. We still have so much to 
do and much more fun. The children 
enjoyed being community helpers, 
celebrating the Chinese New Year, 
and showing love for one another. 

  

This month we will begin to learn the 
Hail Mary prayer and go over the 
Stations of the Cross. While this is a 
difficult subject, our focus will be on 
the love God had for us. Materials 
presented will be developmentally 
appropriate. We will also talk about 
different life cycles and planting.  

 

We will also be on the lookout for 
leprechauns and celebrate St. 
Patrick. The weather is still a bit 
crazy, cold one minute, hot another. 
Please check your child’s cubby if 
any clothes need to be replaced. 

 

Many blessings, 

Mrs. Olivia Candelaria 

March Events 
Thurs. 3/7 Parent-Teacher 
Conversations 
                 No School 
Fri. 3/8 Diocesan In-service No School 
Tues. 3/12 Picture Day(wear school 
uniform) 

Thurs. 3/14 Kidokinetics 12-1pm  
(Parents must be present for this) 
Fri. 3/15 SJA Fish Fry Bake Sale 
Tues. 3/21 Family Mass No Before Care 

Important Reminders 

• Please be on time. Attendance is 
important and being tardy disrupts 
the classroom.  

• Please sign your child in and out. 

• Remember to pack healthy snacks 
and lunch.  

Preschool Prom Sat. 4/20 4:30-6:30pm 
Our class basket for the Silent Auction at 
prom will be “Summer Family Fun”.  
We will start collecting your donations for 
this and Josie Perez will put together our 
basket. We would like to display the 
baskets the week of prom so families 
can see them before the auction. Please 
have your donations before April 11 to 
get the basket ready. Thank you so 
much 

Parent/ Teacher Conversations 
A sign-up sheet is posted for us to meet on Thurs. March 7. There is no 
childcare available unless you can make arrangements with another family 
to watch them on the playground while we meet. If you are not able to 
come, let me know and we can make other arrangements, like a phone 
conference. I can’t wait to talk with you!  

 


